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April 12, 2018 

 

Greetings: 

Thank you for your interest in the Young Athletes Program (YAP) with the West Licking 

Special Olympics organization and for participating in the recent survey. 

ALL children ages 4 – 7 are invited to participate in our program.  The program will 

introduce basic sport skills as well as learning to share, take turns and follow directions. 

There is no cost for this program. 

We will begin sessions on Thursday, May 3rd at 6:30 pm at the Pavilion by the 

Watkins Football Field and continue through June 21st.  We will take a break for the 

month of July and then resume the program in August. The address is 8808 Watkins 

Rd. Pataskala, 43062. The  Pavilion is located behind the Watkins Middle School and 

parking is adjacent to the Pavilion.   

Each session will be one hour in length and at least one parent/guardian must remain 

with their child for each session. 

We had thirty responses to the survey and the majority of the children are from the 

western part of the county. At this point we do not have enough volunteers to run the 

program at two locations. I hope as we grow and word spreads we can offer sessions in 

the Newark area well. Your name has been added to our distribution list for this program 

and will remain there until you request removal. 

I have attached a registration form that will need to be completed for each child that 

participates.  Please bring the completed form with you to the first session that you 

attend.  There will be copies at the check-in if you are unable to print yours in advance. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Watkins Pavilion on Thursday, May 3rd at 6:30 pm.  

If you cannot make the first session you may join us at any time in the future. 

If you have any questions in the meantime please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 

Vicki Sussman, Local Coordinator 
West Licking Special Olympics 
 

 


